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Ann Molitor:

This is the draft related to radioactive substances in drinking water.  Please review it
carefully to ensure that it complies with your intent.

The information from Steve Schultz stated that EPA has indicated that this proposal
will comply with its regulations.  I have not attempted to verify that.

If you have any questions or redraft instructions, please contact me.

Rebecca C. Tradewell
Managing Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266-7290
E-mail:  becky.tradewell@legis.state.wi.us


